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ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT
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April 3, 1986

Mr. Aldrich L. Kuchera
Hixon Development Co.
P.0O. Box 2810
Farmington, NM 87499

Re: Bradenhead/Mechanical Integrity Tests

Dear Mr. Kuchera:

I am writing in response to your letter of March 19, 1986.
It will not be necessary to conduct bradenhead/mechanical
integrity tests this year on injection wells that passed
those tests in 1985,

Upon review of NMOCD monthly reports, I have found that the
three injection wells (WI-2, WI-21, WI-25) that you listed

in your letter as inactive, have not been injected into for
a period of at least six months. If at some later date

you wish to recommence injection into these wells, it will

be necessary to submit an application for injection (C-108)
to the Division for approval.

Yours truly,
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Carolyn J. Taplin
Field Representative
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